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19th July 2018
Dear Parent/ Carer,

Annual parent questionnaire

Thank you to all those parents who returned the questionnaires.  These have been shared with the committee and any areas of development will go forward into next year’s Self-evaluation and we shall be developing our practice.  

We are pleased with the amount of positive responses and I thank you for all the support you have given Merton Pre-school over the last year. 

Yours sincerely,


Carey West

Pre-School Manager
	
	
	Agree
	Disagree

	1
	My child enjoys Pre-School
	100%
	

	2
	The Pre-School keeps my child safe
	100%
	

	3
	The Pre-School informs me about my child's progress
	94%
	6%

	4
	My child is cared for at the Pre-School
	100%
	

	5
	My child is making enough progress at this Pre-School
	100%
	

	6 
	My child is well supported by the adults at the Pre-school
	100%
	

	7
	The Pre-School helps my child to have a healthy lifestyle
	100%
	

	8
	The Pre-School makes sure that my child is well prepared for the future (for example going to school)
	100%
	

	9
	The Pre-School meets my particular needs
	100%
	

	10 
	The Pre-School deals effectively with unacceptable behaviour
	100%
	

	11
	The Pre-School takes account of my suggestions and concerns
	100%
	

	12
	The Pre-School is led and managed effectively
	100%
	

	13
	Overall, I am happy with my child's experience at this Pre-School
	100%
	

	14
	Are you aware that we are run by a committee, all parents of the setting can join and attend meetings
	100%
	


Parents commented that they would attend:

Fun day:   53%               Stay and plays:  26%    Make and take session:  33%   

Coming in to eat with their child:  6%    Parent workshop:  33%
Comments about what parents felt Pre-school do well in:

“Encourage my child to try new things.”  

“All they do and are very happy.”

“Keeping us informed of my daughter’s progress and areas that together we can work on for her.  She loves School and the staff.”

“Gentle encouragement, parent/School partnerships.”

“Keeping me up to date with my child’s progress and preparing them for their future and giving great advice how I can help too.  They are great at caring and take safety seriously.”

“Preparing children for the future.”

Parents comments on what parents feel the Pre-school need to work on:  

“Potty training.”

“I am happy with everything and cannot think of more the Pre-school needs.”

Thank you for your continued support.
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